The Great Commission! It's been the church’s mission call since the
resurrection, and this spring we have an amazing opportunity to put this call into action!

WHAT: Pastor Rick is part of a 15-person work group that will travel to South Dakota’s Chanjku Waste Ranch
on the Pine Ridge Indian Reservation located in Porcupine, SD, in March to build a 12’ x 24‘ cabin for the camp’s
10-week Summer Program for kids. That program showers God’s love on at least 150 children each day by
offering meals and activities that feed and nourish them spiritually and physically.

WHY: Ogalala Lakota County, where the reservation is located, is the poorest in the United States, with a
per capita income of $8,768! The county ranks last in South Dakota for health outcomes (length and quality
of life) and last for health factors (behavior, clinical care, social/economic factors and physical environment).

HOW: Your donations and prayers will put the Great Commission into action in a very real way. Several area
churches are raising $9,300 to cover remaining costs of building materials and to feed/house the team that week.
Any amount raised above the $9,300 will be donated to the ranch’s Vision & Dental Clinic. Cash and checks will
be gratefully received. (Make checks to Pioneer Church with “Lakota Mission” in the memo. Place in the offering plate,
give to Gary Chapman, or mail to Pioneer Church, 873 Farson St., Belpre, OH. 45714.)

DEADLINE TO GIVE: 1/15/22

And the King will answer them, ‘Truly, I say to you,
as you did it to one of the least of these
my brothers, you did it to me.
(Matthew 25:40)




